
 
 
    Your League is looking to get communications directly to you at your divisions by introducing 
the E-Bulletin Boards! This is a pilot program whereby large flat-screen TVs will be set up in a 
high-traffic area at your station showing pertinent, valuable and interesting information. This 
information will include (but not limited to): 
 

• Your division’s delegate(s) 
• Your division’s TBL contributor(s) 
• The League Director assigned to your division 
• Membership Outreach Day scheduled for your division 
• Upcoming events 
• Announcements/photos 
• General division news 

 
    Right now, we have four divisions set up (Southwest, Olympic, Northeast and Mission) on a 
testing basis to see how well it works, how the content upload is working and to get feedback 
from the officers to see what they think of the E-Bulletin Boards and for officers to suggest ideas 
for more content. 
 
    If this initial rollout is successful, the plan is to set up E-Bulletin Boards in all 26 patrol 
divisions by mid-2018. 
 
    We would like to extend a special thanks to newly promoted Lt. Ted Urena (ERG) for his 
assistance in getting this pilot program started. 
 
    If you need anything 24/7, don’t hesitate to reach out at MarkCronin@lappl.org or on my cell 
at (661) 510-6129. 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 


